St Robert's R.C. First School Newsletter



25th October 2018

Head Teacher: Mr D Sutcliffe

We care, we serve, we learn together in the love and truth of Jesus



Upcoming Diary Dates	
Monday 5/11	Liturgy Swimming
Tuesday 6/11	PE
Wednesday 7/11	Shoeboxes to be picked up
Thursday 8/11	
Friday 9/11	Celebration assembly

Attendance challenge:

Rec - 98.6%

Year 1 - 99%

Year 2 - 100%

Year 3 - 98.6%

Year 4 - 98.1%

Whole school: 98.8%

National target: 96%



Last weeks attendance winners:

Year 2



A reminder that the next session for

Communion will take place on Saturday 10th Nov at St Bede's and Sunday 11th Nov at St Robert's. The children attending St Robert's will be in school from 10-11am. Parents are welcome to join the short liturgy at the end of the session. Mrs Wilson and Miss McDougall will be leading the session.

Next weeks Statement to live by: I can tell you how I look







Edwin

William

Jack D & Florence

2 Lula

3 Nadia

4 Gracie Minnie

R Marcel

1 Remv

2 **Fionnuala**

Lewis

John



NUTTY NIGHT OF NONSENSE

St Robert's School Hall Thursday 22nd November 6-8pm All are welcome

THANK YOU: We have had a fantastic start to the new year. The children have already achieved so much. Thank you on behalf of all the staff for your support this half term.

SHOEBOX APPEAL: A quick reminder about the school box appeal. The last day to hand in your shoebox will be Wednesday 7th November. 80 boxes and Mr Sutcliffe has to get dressed up again!!!

RECEPTION PORTAL: The portal for Reception places opens on the 1st November. You can find all the information by following the link. Click here!



POPPIES: Will be available to buy from the school office after half term.

CHILDREN IN NEED: Friday 16th November is Children in Need-SPOTACULAR— donation of a £1 to dress up covered in spots or simply add spots to your uniform!

HARVEST CONTRIBUTIONS: Thank you so much for generosity in supporting the Wansbeck Food Bank. The children have had two visitors (Mrs Edwards—CAFOD & Mrs Davis—Mustard Tree) this week to talk about the importance of Harvest all over the world.

EARLY YEARS REQUEST: Early Years are on the scrounge again! The children love our naturally resourced construction area and we are in need of the following: Wooden decking planks, bricks, cable reels, drain pipes, large logs, guttering...etc Any donations would be gratefully received! The Early Years Team.

HALF TERM: Have a fantastic half term. A reminder that tomorrow 26th OCT is a teacher training day. We return to school on Monday 5th Nov. We'll be ready to start the new half term with a bang!





St Robert's RC First School, Oldgate, Morpeth, Northumberland NE61 1QF E-mail: admin@st-roberts.northumberland.sch.uk

School website: www.st-roberts.northumberland.sch.uk





